
 
 

Pittsburgh Regional Transit Again Named Military Friendly® Employer 

This is the second consecutive year PRT has been honored with the distinction 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (March 27, 2023) - Pittsburgh Regional Transit (PRT) is proud to 
announce that it has been recognized as a Military Friendly® employer for the second 
consecutive year. 

The Military Friendly® designation is awarded to organizations that demonstrate a commitment 
to creating sustainable and meaningful benefits for the military community. Victory Media 
evaluates organizations based on their programs, policies, and outcomes in support of 
veterans, military personnel, and their families. 

"We are honored to receive this recognition for the second year in a row," said PRT CEO 
Katherine Kelleman. "We are proud to support our military community and to offer 
opportunities for them to build long and successful careers at our agency." 

PRT's commitment to supporting military personnel and veterans is reflected in its programs 
and policies. The organization provides a variety of benefits, including tuition reimbursement, 
military leave, and a Veterans Employee Resource Group. 

The Military Friendly® designation is awarded based on a comprehensive survey that evaluates 
an organization's performance in various categories, such as hiring and onboarding practices, 
benefits, culture, and community engagement. 

About Military Friendly® 

Military Friendly® is the standard that measures an organization's commitment, effort, and 
success in creating sustainable and meaningful benefits for the military community. The 
designation is owned by Viqtory, Inc., a service-disabled, veteran-owned small business. Viqtory 
is not affiliated with or endorsed by the U.S. Department of Defense or the federal government. 
Results are produced via a rules-based algorithm. The data-driven Military Friendly® lists and 
methodology can be found at https://www.militaryfriendly.com/mfcguide 
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